
Dear patients of The Center for Neurology and Neurophysiology: 

 

Effective October 11, 2019, Dr. Joseph Casaly will no longer be available to patients at The 

Center for Neurology and Neurophysiology. 

 

Patients that have established care with Dr. Casaly can continue to receive care from CNN 

Practitioners and have the opportunity to obtain copies of their records or arrange for the 

transfer of their medical records to another physician. 

 

The Center for Neurology and Neurophysiology will remain the custodian of medical 

records, which can be requested by fax with a signed release at 214-494-4423, or through 

the mail at PO Box 797171, Dallas, TX 75252 


